
 

CHROMEBOOK DISTRIBUTION 
03.26.2020 

 
Good evening families, 
 
This is the Upper Darby School District calling with an update regarding our 
chromebook distribution. As we move into the mandatory phase of our Educational Plan 
this coming Monday, we want to ensure that families are able to access our online 
Learning Management System, Schoology. Because so many people have requested 
another opportunity to receive a device, we plan on having a fourth and final 
Chromebook distribution day tomorrow, Friday, March 26, 2020 at both Drexel Hill 
Middle School and Beverly Hills Middle School. Please know that this final distribution 
day is meant for families who have not already received a device from the Upper Darby 
School District and do not currently have a device at home. For families whose last 
names begin with letters “A” through “M” we ask that you arrive between 9:00 AM and 
11:00 AM and for families whose last names begin with letters “N” through “Z” from 1:00 
PM to 3:00 PM. Below you will find a link to our Student Equipment Agreement. If 
possible, please have this form completed and ready to submit tomorrow when you 
arrive for your device. Please be reminded that families can only borrow one (1) 
Chromebook per family and that you must show photo ID and be the parent of record in 
our student management system. 
 
We ask that all families please follow the recommended social distancing protocols 
including keeping at least 6 feet of distance from other people at all times.  
UDSD Equipment Agreement : https://pa02209738.schoolwires.net/Page/7211 
 
For support with Schoology, please email familyschoologysupport@upperdarbysd.org  
Thank you and have a great evening. 


